March 7, 2017
LCPD

On May 6™ the League City Lions Club will host a parade that will kick off their annual fundraiser. The
parade will begin at South Kansas and conclude at the South entrance of Walter Hall Park on Hwy 3.

The Texas Music Festival and BBQ Cook Off is the only fund raising event sponsored by the League City
Lions Club. Over twenty-five thousand people are expected to attend this two- day family event that
generates thousands of dollars for the Lions Club Charities. The League City Lions Club is proud of its
ability to provide financial assistance to the children and senior citizens of our community.

I respectfully request permission to close off FM 518 east bound and Hwy 3 Narth bound for this
community event. The Lions Club would also like to request the waiver of any, and all fees associated
with Permits.

Your consideration in the matter is greatly appreciated.

P

Darryl Krogman, Director of the League City Lions Club

Sincerel



